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Presidents Message… 

 
 Hello again my fellow 
NOMADS, boy it doesn't take 

long for the month to go past when you have to think 
of new things to write about, especially when all of our 
members are traveling about the country having a great 
time ( I HOPE ) . 
 
 We are waiting for the month to pass quickly so that 
we will all be able to meet up again in  OCTOBER at 
our first RALLY of the season at FORT MC 
DOWELL, EAGLE POINT R.V. So far I have 10 paid 
up coaches, thank all of you for signing up early.  
 
It looks like we are going to have a good RALLY. 
There are lots of things to do in the PHOENIX AREA-
- the aquarium has recently opened, the BUTTERFLY 
EVENT is a good trip, as well as the WILD ANIMAL 
PARK.   
 
Don't forget to bring one gift each for the WHITE 
ELEPHANT ( the funnier the better ) . Well guy's its 
getting late ( 9 PM ) and my finger is sleepy, so I'll 
close for now. GOD BLESS YOU ALL , drive 
carefully .  
 
 NOW THAT I'M OLDER, HERE'S WHAT I'VE 
DISCOVERED--- I STARTED OUT IN LIFE 
NOTHING, AND I STILL HAVE MOST OF IT.    
 
Your PREZ. DON 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2016- 2017 Rallies 
 
November 2016           Gene & Susie Farr 
                                    Wine Ridge RV Resort 
                                            Pahrump NV 
 
December 2016  Christmas Party 
                    London Bridge Golf Course 
                  Carl & Debbie Flynn  566.1558 
 
January 11 – 15 2017  Rob & Shirley Crow  
                                            453.1462  
                                        FMCA Indio Rally 
 
February 2017  Bob & Maryann Stephens 
                                      LVM Resort 
                                     Las Vegas, NV 
 
March 2017        Carl & Debbie Flynn  566.1558 
 
April 19 – 22  2017  Keith & Lou Sheeler 846.2008 
                                   Don & Rose Kopecky 
                         Desert Cypress RV Wickenburg, Az 
 
May Annual Meeting                  Lake Havasu City 
 

CHAPTER OFFICERS 
President – Don Lay ……………...........928.453.3535 

1
st
 Vice President  Frank Richmond       928.754.2506 

2
nd

 Vice Pres. - Robert Crow……….…..928.453.1462 

Secretary – Dorothy Michelsen ……….928.505.6462 

Treasurer – Lou Sheeler   ………….....928.846.2008 

National Dir. - Bob Stephens…………..928.680.9769 

Alt. National Dir. – Dennis Callahgan ..929.854.7611 

Past President - Bob Ward……………..928.855.9273 

Assist. Wagon Master - Frank Richmond. 

…………………………………………..928.754.2506  

 



Appointees 
Sunshine --  Shirley Crow                       928.453.1462 

Newsletter – Kathie Richmond                928.754.2506 

Quartermaster – Robert Crow                928.453.1462 
 
 
 

NEXT YEARS RALLIES 
 

Please take a look at the scheduled rallies and 
mark your calendars! We are looking forward 
to good turnouts and some very fun times.  

 
 
 

November Rally 
 

Please note there is an early deadline this rally.  
It’s a new location for us and looks to be a fun 
rally. Don’t be late  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

How did you spend your summer 
 

Hope everyone has a great summer. Let us 
know what you did this summer.  
 
 

BOB AND MARY ANNS STEPHENS 

SUMMER ADVENTURES 
 

The real adventure was our trip after the 
Benton Rally in April. We traveled to Bayne 
Louisiana with two of our “Beaver” friends for 
three Beaver rallies in Louisiana. With all the 
weather they had in Louisiana, it was really 
exciting. 
 
For the summer we left our home in Lake 
Havasu in June. We traveled to Hesperia Ca, 
Santa Barbara Ca, Santa Maria Ca, then on to 
Lincoln Ca to visit my Daughter for a week. 
 
We left there the 18th of June for our R V lot in 
Sun River Oregon. We spent the summer 
there, playing golf, bingo and visiting our 
friends there. We left Oregon on Sept 7th to 
head back to Las Vegas for a baby shower on 
the 10th for Mary Ann’s Grandsons wife. 
 
We then returned home to Lake Havasu to 
resume activities with the Colorado River 
Ramblers. 
 
 

 
 



 



 
APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Name(s)_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address_________________________________________________________ 
 
City______________________________________State________Zip Code__________ 

 
Home Phone__________________Cell Phone__________________________________ 
 
FMCA #_______________________Email____________________________________  
 
Motorhome Info._________________________________________________________ 
   Year  Make  Model  Length 
 
 
 
$25.00 Annual Dues  
 
 
Please print your names as you wish them to appear on your Badges. 

 

Member_______________________________________________ 
 
Spouse/other___________________________________________ 
 
 
Mail completed application and check made out to COLORADO RIVER RAMBLERS to: 

Lou Sheeler 

936 Rolling Hills Dr 

Lake Havasu City, AZ 86406 

(928) 846.2008 

 

 

For official use only: ( ) Name badges ordered by Treasurer from Gold Star Trophies 

   ( ) Dues to Treasurer for deposit 

   ( ) Names to Secretary for Membership Roster 

   ( ) Names & E-Mail Address to Newsletter Editor 

   ( ) Provide new member information to President 

 

 

We are an FMCA affiliate 


